
2nd IICL MEMBERS ONLY TRAINING   

The IICL has just concluded the 2nd “Members Only” training session in Antwerp, Belgium, 
last week.  The IICL training was designed for non-technical and new staff has been 
introduced in 2024 to support IICL members’ personnel to advance their knowledge on the 
operational and technical aspects of containers.  

The training starts by addressing the history of containerization from 1956 and subsequent 
developments through contemporary factory automation tools, design enhancements, the 
evolution of floorboards, coating systems, regulations, inspection & repair techniques and 
much more.  

The Antwerp 2-day training session on dry van and refrigerated containers took place at 
depot MEGA who provided the indoor facilities and containers for the daily hands-on field 
learning.  

 Similar events are being planned to take place in other locations in 2025. 




